
 

YOU ARE INVITED…
The San Diego Association of Governments (SANDAG) will host the second of three
community workshops on the Rose Creek Bikeway Project at the Mission Bay High
School Library. Come to the meeting to share your thoughts on the design alternatives
under consideration for this important bikeway connection.

What: Rose Creek Bikeway Project Community
Workshop

When: Thursday, August 15, 2013, 6-8 p.m.
6-8 p.m.

Where: Mission Bay High School Library
2475 Grand Avenue
San Diego, CA 92109

What is the Rose Creek Bikeway Project?

The Rose Creek Bikeway Project is part of the planned Coastal Rail Trail - a 40-mile
system of multi-use paths extending from the City of Oceanside to Santa Fe Depot in
Downtown San Diego. The project will improve an important connection between points
to the north, such as Sorrento Valley, University City, and UC San Diego, and points to
the south, such as Mission Bay, Pacific Beach, Mission Valley, and Downtown
San Diego.

Based on input received at the first workshop, the Rose Creek Bikeway is proposed as a
combination of a bike path, separate from motor vehicle traffic, and an on-street bike
facility. The project will connect existing sections of the Rose Canyon and Rose Creek
bike paths in the City of San Diego, filling an approximately two-mile gap in the regional
bicycle network. The goal is to provide a comfortable bike-riding environment for people
of all ages and abilities.

The project area begins at the north end of Santa Fe Street and connects to the existing
bike path at Damon Street and Mission Bay Drive, near the Mike Gotch Memorial Bridge
over Rose Inlet. 

For more information

Contact Project Manager Chris Carterette at chris.carterette@sandag.org or
(619) 699-7319.

http://www.keepsandiegomoving.com/RegionalBikeProjects/rose_creek_bikeway_intro.aspx
mailto:chris.carterette@sandag.org

